December 24, 1942

Honorable George iessersmith,
United Blates Ambassador to Mexico,
American Fmbassy,

Mexico City, Hexlco.

Dear Friedd:

1 beg to introduce to you %;;:Ezgzetlof this
letter, Mr., P. E. Teppemay th d D 1

last ten yeers Minister of thn
Alres.

I‘if:”ds of Eﬁ!“

&t & dimmer glven
+ Mr, and Nrs.
to the United

& Mexico and 1
enjoy meeting

Mr, and ¥rs. Teppe
and Mrs. Norman Armour and
a2t the American Fm
Terpema who
Stotes sre
am sure you
them.

o ity

;&xw ,// Yours sincerely,

Dennie Heineman.




